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Monday 30th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and pupils,  
 
Re: Keeping in Touch 
 
I hope that you are all doing well given the circumstances and that you are all looking after each other.  
 
It seems very strange not to see you all but I wanted to let you know that we are here, whether 
working in school some days or at home on our computers! We miss you all.   
 
We want to stay in touch with you as much as possible,  so please do email us and share things with 
us, whether it is a concern, a question ,a piece of work or a picture of something you have been doing.  
 
Remember we will be setting you work on ‘Purple Mash’ each Monday for you to complete during 
the week, we will update our website regularly with lots of exciting things and links to other websites 
that that you could be doing  whilst at home. The ‘Closure’ worksheets will be updated every 2 weeks.   
 
Please make sure you do a little bit of something every day it is important that you keep your brains 
working hard.  
 
Finally, we will be doing our newsletter every two weeks and would like some information about what 
you have been doing to put in it-please email admin@brentsideprimary.ealing.sch.uk. 
 
Please all look after yourselves and get emailing us!!!  
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Crosdale 
Headteacher 
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